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SANTA BARBARA/ 

PUERTO VALLARTA SISTER CITY 
COMMITTEE 

need to thank the members and guests along with the coordi-
nators of the event, Margaret Saavedra, Cheli Hidalgo, Car-
men Flores, Marti Garcia and yours truly. I noticed every-
one was enjoying the event. There were 11 members that 
brought a toy that will be donated to Toys for Tots. Last but not 
least, thank you to those that donated gifts to the raffle. 
 
After all said and done, we had a successful 2021 year of 
fundraising and helping in various projects in Puerto Vallarta. 
Thank you all that helped, supported, attended the events/fundraisers and 
all that opened up their wallets to the worthy causes. Great team effort. 
 

There will not be a general membership meeting in January. 
Stay safe and healthy. May we all have a Happy New Year 
and Prosperous 2022.     
 

SEBASTIAN ALDANA, PRESIDENT 

 Happy January and New Year to All, 
 
I hope you enjoy these last two weeks of 
December with your family and friends. 
Merry Christmas and Happy New Year. 
December was another busy month for 
many members, especially those that 
went and spent time in Puerto Vallarta. 
What a beautiful place to visit, enjoy the 
city, the friends that we have there and 
stopping by locations where we assist. 
You always leave wanting a couple more 
days.  
 
We ended the month with an awesome 
Posada event at Cesar's Place on Milpas 
St. I would like to thank the owners of 
Cesar's Place for the tasty food and ser-
vice, The Berryman for donating a case 
of strawberries and granddaughter Jacey 
Gomez for dipping them in chocolate, 
Fernando's Churros for making and deliv-
ering a fresh batch of churros. Becky and 
Bob Betancourt for donating bunuelos. 
That was a treat for dessert. Mariachi Fi-
esta Mexicana entertained us for a cou-
ple hours of great traditional mariachi 
songs along with the Posada songs. I 

 

MONTHLY GENERAL        
MEMBERSHIP 

MEETING FOR THE 
MONTH OF          

JANUARY HAS 
BEEN CANCELLED 
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     SANTA BARBARA/PUERTO VALLARTA SISTER CITY COMMITTEE 

PUERTO VALLARTA MEMBERSHIP ONLY ANNUAL VISITATION 

NOVEMBER 29, 2021 – DECEMBER 08, 2021 

 

PRICE:  $989.00/per person, double occupancy 

$1,421.00 single occupancy 
 

THIS PRICE INCLUDES: 

 

#   Ground Transportation to/from LAX (could be regular SB Airbus service) 

Round Trip Airfare from LAX to/from Puerto Vallarta (economy)* 

Hotel Playa Los Arcos OR Playa Los Arcos Suites (9 nights) 

Gratuity for Bellman and Maid Service ** 

Fundraising over-ride & Activity Fee 

Various meals & entertainment & fun! 

*1st bag checked is $32, 2nd bag checked is $42. 

**Feel free to tip extra for extraordinary service. 

 

Those who cannot stay the 10 days may make their own airfare reservations and we can make reservations at Hotel Playa Los 
Arcos to participate in the discounted rates.  A fundraising & activity over-ride charge of $250/per person will be assessed.  Please con-
tact someone from the Visitation Committee for more details. 

 

Airfare rates are changing daily; to guarantee the favorable basic flight fare & the package rate a deposit of $200/per person is 
due by October 17, 2021.  Once airfare is ticketed it is non-refundable but you can use the Alaska Airlines ticket for another trip with a 
$125 re-ticketing charge good for 1 year (based on time of booking).  Balance of trip cost will be due on or before November 15, 2021. 

 

Make all checks payable to: SB/PV Sister City 

     

                      Credit cards will be accepted with a 2% service fee. 

 

Please fill-out the “Activity Waiver of Liability and Hold Harmless Agreement” form.  We will also need a copy of your pass-
port.  We highly recommend you purchase trip cancellation insurance.  Use your own travel insurance company or ask us for a quote 
from Sister Cities International.  PLEASE call so we can pick-up your deposit!!! 

 

For additional information you can contact the Visitation Committee: 

Marti Correa de Garcia (805) 680-2163 (marti@gilgarcia-aia.com) or  

Margaret Saavedra (805) 708-0770 (ik4maggie@gmail.com). 

 

This is our major fundraiser, making it possible to fund our programs in  

Santa Barbara and Puerto Vallarta. 

Thank you for your support! 

RESET OF PUERTO VALLARTA TRIP 

       

Blas & Mary in the lobby of  

Playa Los Arcos Hotel 

Enjoying dinner from Tapas Barcelona Restaurant with PV 
hosts, Rigo & Nancy Montero 

Welcome reception provided by PV Sister Committee 

Lunch at Sayulita Beach with PV friends,  

Fredy & Obdulia Romero 

...Oh,Yes… 

OUR VISIT TO 

PUERTO  

VALLERTA 

WAS A REAL 

PLEASURE! 

mailto:marti@gilgarcia-aia.com
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 A Group of 21 Members Visit The PV Botanic Garden 

Lunch time in Puerto Vallarta Garden 

The visitors Marti 

New Members, Tony, Kay & Raveewan with Gil 
at home of Raul Coultas 



The Berry Man Inc. 

Wholesale Produce 

205 W. Montecito Street 

Santa Barbara, CA 93101 

(805) 965-3772 

Marburg Industries  

Collection, Liquid Waste,  

Construction & Recycle Services 

728 E Yanonali St. 

Santa Barbara, CA 93103  

(805) 963-1852 

http://www.marborg.com/ 

Mayo’s Carniceria & 
Tacos 

Delicious Mexican Food  

2704 de la Viña Street  

Santa Barbara, CA 93105 

 Cesar’s Place Restaurant 

Seafood & Mexican Food 

712 N. Milpas Street 

Santa Barbara, CA 93103 

(805) 884-0964  

Santa Barbara Airbus 

Transportation Services 

750 Technology Drive 

Goleta, CA 93117 

(805) 964-7759 

Coast Reprographics 

Reprographic & Copy Services 

 228 E. Cota St. 

Santa Barbara, CA 93103 

(805) 962-9155 

Gilbert Garcia 

122 East Arrellaga St. 

Santa Barbara, CA  93101 

Phone:  (805) 965-8561 

Tacos Pipeye 
Mexican Food Truck 

  TACOS PIPEYE 
  217 N. Milpas St 
  9:00am - 9:00pm 
  Tuesday-Sunday 
  
   TACO TRUCK 
  524 N.Milpas St. 
  7:00pm-11:30pm  
  Tuesday-Sunday 

 

Roberto F. Najera 

Phone:  (805) 963-8812 

www.Anacapaconcrete.com  

Buying From Amazon? 
1.  Go to: “smile.amazon.com” 

2.  Make your purchase 

3.  SB/PV will receive .5% of the cost 
of your purchase.  It’s that simple! 
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BOARD OF DIRECTORS –2021-2022 

MARGARET SAAVEDRA, Recording sect.           805-708-0770  lk4Maggie@gmail.com 

CARLOS VELASCO, Ex. Officio President  805-450-4778 smokeycat1@cox.net 

SEBASTIAN ALDANA,  President   805-304-3637 sbsebas@gmail.com 

GIL GARCIA,  Treasurer    805-680-2163 gil@gilgarcia-aia.com 

YVONNE PEDERSEN, Director   970-631-4842  missyvonnep@yahoo.com 

TONY De PACO, Director    805-451-1621  tonydepaco@hotmail.com,  

 CHELI HIDALGO, Director    805-965-1573 ladylachel@hotmail.com,  

CARMEN FLORES,  Director   805-252-3693 yocarmelita9@hotmail.com 

 MIKE HERNANDEZ, First Vice President  (805) 450-0471 auroramarquez@hotmail.com 

 ALMA RUTH VAJA , Corresponding sect.  805-284-4567  almavaja@yahoo.com 

JACQUELINE DURAN, Director   805-284-2037 jacquelineduran1@gmail.com,  

  DINNER AT 
HOME OF 

RAUL & IRMA 
COULTAS 

 
We had the most enjoya-
ble evening with Santa 
Bárbara and Puerto Val-
larta sister city friends in 

the Home of 
Raúl  Coultas.   Dinner 
was prepared by  Marti 

and Mike using el      
dorado fish Mike caught 
in the bay of banderas a 

few days before.  



Santa Barbara/Puerto Vallarta 

Sister City Committee 

P. O. Box 3718 

Santa Barbara, CA  93130 

Editor: Blas Maria Garza 

Web:  sbpvsistercity.org  


